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TO: Tiffany Harris
FROM: Michelle M. McCullough, Historic Resources Staff

DATE: January 31, 2024

|
SUBJECT: Demolitions for February 12, 2024
Community Development/Housing/General Government Committee Meeting
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Historic Resources
Commission

Bryce A. Stuart Municipal Building
100 E. First Street ) 3 3 3
PO. Box 2511 Historic Resources staff has reviewed the four properties that are scheduled to go before
Winston-Salem, NC 27102 the Community Development/Housing/General Government Committee on February 7,
CiryLink 311 (336.727.8000) 2024 for demolition consideration. Per the list provided by Community Development, the
Fax 536.748.5165 proposed demolitions are:

www.forsythcountyhre.org

5020 Rushland Drive — West Ward
261, 263, 265, 267 Harrington Circle (all connected — fire) — East Ward

211, 213 Lakeview Boulevard (all connected) — East Ward
111, 113 Lakeview Boulevard (all connected) — East Ward

pONE

Local Historic Landmarks or Local Historic/Historic Overlay Districts or National
Reqister Historic Districts

None of the buildings are Local Historic Landmarks or located within a locally designated
historic district or have been designated to the National Register of Historic Places.
Therefore, there are no recommendations for these structures currently.

cc Preservation Forsyth

Winston-Salem City Council; Forsyth County Commission; Kernersville Board of Alderman; Village of Clemmons Council

Historic Resources Commission: C.J. Idol RPA, Chair; Veronica Kromm, Vice-Chair; Kaky Berry; Scott Binkley; Edwin Bouldin AlA; David Crass Ph.D.; Chad Gadberry;
Jon Hanna; Chenita Johnson; Spencer McCall; W. Noah Reynolds; Monica D. Thompson; Michelle M. McCullough M.S.H.P. (staff); Heather M. Bratland M.Ar.H. (staff)



From: Tiffany Harris <tiffanyt@cityofws.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 1:13 PM

To: Michelle McCullough <michellem@cityofws.org>
Subject: Demolitions

Hi Michelle,

I hope you are doing well. The properties listed below are going to Committee February
12th for demolition consideration. Is it possible to have the report by February 7\"?

5020 Rushland Drive

211, 213 Lakeview Boulevard — all connected



p Tiffany P. Harris
l!l] Senior Administrative Assistant

0: 336-734-1264
WinslonSalem | £ 336-747-9414

Neighborhood Services www.mty&ﬁms.arg
Drepartment tiffanyt@cityofws.org

All e-mazils including attachments sent to and from this address are subject to being
releazed to the mediz and the public in accordance with the Morth Carolina Public
Records Law.



